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President Notes 

Good day everyone, hoping this newsletter finds you in good 

health. On Monday, April 27th, the board members met to 

discuss the impacts of the Covid 19 virus on our club and to 

determine our next steps. We decided to postpone all May 

activities and resume in June, in following the phasing in 

concept. In the “New Business and Reminders”, most of the 

changes are outlined. There will be some new procedures 

instituted at the ramp regarding the launch and weigh in 



procedures to insure all of our members are placed in a safe 

environment and those will be explained at great detail later. 

We’re not out of the woods by any means but things are 

looking up. Until then, get out and fish. It’s one of those things 

you can do safely on your boat, enjoy and relax. Stay tuned, 

stay safe and Fish On 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

 We are hoping to resume our tournament season next month.  

There have been some changes to the schedule due to recent 

event cancellations.  Please check the schedule page on the 

website for details.  The board is still deciding whether we will 

be holding a club meeting in June.  Two factors that must be 

considered is availability of space and safety of our club 

members.  It is uncertain if Nemo’s Sports Café will be available 

at that time and we must also consider the feasibility of 

maintaining appropriate social distancing if we meet.  If we do 

have a club meeting in June, to provide more time for 

continued re-opening of services and venues we will move the 

meeting to the second Tuesday of the month (9th) instead of 

the first Tuesday (2nd) and will post the location on the home 

page as well as the schedule page of the website.  If we do not 

have a meeting, we will post tournament sign up instructions 

on the website. 



To allow our anglers to complete a full tournament schedule of 

12 club tournaments it has been decided to change our two-

day tournament format into two one-day tournaments.  These 

tournaments will be fished on Saturday and Sunday in June and 

October and each day will be counted as a club tournament.  

This will allow us to complete or normally scheduled 12 club 

tournaments during the tournament season with each angler’s 

two lowest scoring tournaments dropped at the end of the 

season allowing each angler up to 10 qualifying tournaments.  

Team trail and Mini-Bucks will continue as scheduled.   

Please utilize our website www.capecoralbassclub.com to 

access the most current club information.   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 (Tentative) Club meeting on June 9th, at 7:30 pm at 

location TBD 

Our next club tournaments will be held on Saturday June 13th at 

Shell Creek and Sunday, June 14th at Burnt Store Chain.  

An open tournament will be held on Saturday, June 20th at Lake 

Kennedy 

Team Trail #2 will be held on Saturday, June 27th at a location 

TBD     

http://www.capecoralbassclub.com/


The Cape Coral Bass Club would like to wish everyone good 

health and safety during these challenging times.  We hope to 

see you at the next club meeting or tournament. 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 


